
 
From: Mavis Hibben [mailto:h ]  
Sent: 01 October 2021 21:00 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Can you please acknowledge receipt of this e mail. 
 
I strongly disagree with this application. The re-routing of the road is only to give developers bigger 
profits for ‘on the beach’ properties.  It is ludicrous and just cannot be contemplated by any 
councillor who really has any heart or responsibility for the area or representation of the residents.   
 
Decimation of wildlife - that cannot be re-routed!  It is fallacy that this could happen.- 
The decimation of the tranquillity and fauna of the canals beauty – where nature is allowed to thrive 
without manmade obstacles must be secured.  A re-routed polluted road so close to the Heritage 
canal cannot be contemplated. 
 
The driving or walking along princes parade in its current state is the reason many people come to 
Sandgate/Hythe.  We recently moved to the area and the opportunity to drive along princes parade 
when we go out or walk along the canal with its tranquillity were one of the prime reasons for our 
love of the area.  The suggestion of moving this road horrifies most residents and many from out of 
the area who visit regularly or irregularly. 
 
With COvid giving so many mental health problems, this area provides so much relief to so many 
how can there be justification to decimate 100’s of years of heritage and beauty for the sake of a 
few expensive concrete beach properties for people out of the area to use as second homes.    
 
 
Hibben 

 
 

 




